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SOUTH C ROUNA ELECTRIC & GAS COMPANY
POST OFFICE 764

COLuusiA. SOUTH CAROUNA 29218
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ws*/J"o',*,L'",'o , ba bary 28, 1983

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Suite 3100
101 Marietta St., N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Subject: Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50/395
Operating License No. NPF-12
IEB 79-14

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In our letter dated November 4, 1983, South Carolina Electric
and Gas Company (SCE&G) stated that the information necessary to
resolve the overlap criteria issue would be provided by January
28, 1983. However, the contractor utilized has not yet
completed the analytical study of the overlap issue. A more
extensive effort than originally estimated has been zequired for
completion of this study which is currently scheduled for
February 28, 1983. A final report on this issue will be
provided by March 4, 1983.

If you have any questions, please call us.
Ver truly ours

.

O. W. Dixon, .
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